
ATIACHMENT A 
I. The number of employees currently on the unattached list 

Surplus employees may be formallyaccepted for redeployment under s.47 of the State Service Act 
2000. Iadvise that there have been no employees referred to SSMO for redeployment under s.47. 

2. The duration these employees have been on the unattached list 
N/A 

3. The total number of positions that have been abolished in the State Service since March 20 14. 

652 positions have been reported across the whole Tasmanian State Services as abolished between 
3 September 2014 and 31 May 2015. Please note that prior to 3 September 2014, data was not 
collected. 

4. Of the employees whose positions have been abolished, exactly how many have been found 
meaningful duties. 

SSMO collects data from agencies on employees who have been formally identified as being either in 
a position that will be abolished or do not currently have assigned on-going duties. 

As at 3 I May 20 15, there were 80 formally identified employees. All of these employees are 
reported as being in meaningful duties, either undertaking a fixed termposition or on leave. 

5. Of the employees whose positions have been abolished exactly how many have, since the date of 
their position being abolished, taken leave associated with stress leave or have current workers 
compensation claim accepted or denied within their Agency or the State Service. 
SSMO does not collect this data. 

6. The total numbers of people who have left the Tasmanian State Service since March 2014, including 
all information about those people and the reason for their employment ceasing including: the 
number of those who have accepted a voluntary redundancy, a Workforce Renewal Incentive 
Program (WRIP) a forced redundancy, and resignation 

Please find enclosed a copy of the General Government Sector Employment Status Report, which was 
last published in February 20 15 and is also available on the Department ofT reasury and Finance 
website. 

This report is produced in collaboration with SSMO who have been actively monitoring FTE levels 
within the General Government Sector from 20 I 1- 12. This report showed that FTE reductions of 
668 have been achieved as at the end of January 20 15. 

On 30 April 20 15, the Treasurer released a media statement which provided an update that as at end 
of March 20 15, General Government FTE levels were 766 fewer than at the start of the financial year. 

Further to this, on I I June 20 15 during the Legislative Council Estimates Meeting the Treasurer made 
a commitment that he "will be providing another update at the end of this coming quarter for the full year. 
That will be made available at the earliest opportunity post 30 June."
By way of active disclosure I advise that the next status report will be published in mid August 20 15. 
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